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To all Parish Councillors, you are summoned to the next meeting of the Parish 
Council which will be held on Monday January 6th 2020 at 19.00 in the Village Hall, 
Green Lane Hardwicke, to discuss the following.  
 
Signed Kevin Lee  
Parish Clerk 
 

AGENDA 
 1 Apologies  

  To receive apologies for absence 

 

 2 Declarations of interest in items on the agenda 

 To note any declarations of interest 

 

 3 Public Consultation and Questions 

 15 Minutes will be set aside for public questions and consultation 

 

4 Minutes of Previous Meeting 

To confirm the Minutes of the meeting held on December 2nd 2019 

 

5 County Councillor and District Councillor Reports 

To receive a verbal from the County and District Councillors 

 

6 Planning Applications 

To confirm the Parish Council’s response to the following planning applications 

• S.19/2502/DISCON Hunts Grove Phase 4 

• S.19/2505/ADV One Stop Shop 

• S.19/2621/REM Hunts Grove 

• S.19/2622/REM Hunts Grove 

• S.19/2651/CPE Villas Barn Longney 

• S.19/2658/REM South of Spine Road Hunts Grove 

• S.19/2524/DISCON Parcel R11 Hunts Grove. 

 

7 Stroud District Council Local Plan Review 

• To identify further information required prior to the meeting to consider its formal 

response to the review and to identify issues from the consultation road show 

 



8 Finance Report 

• To receive the finance report for the period ending December 31st  2019 and to agree 

the list of monthly payments 

 

• To receive details of the Council Tax Base for 2020/2021 and to consider potential 

growth items for the budget 

 
9 Buckingham Palace Garden Party Tuesday 12 May 2020 

To consider any nominations that the Council may wish to propose. 

Please note that the Lord Chamberlain has set out the following criteria; 

• Invitations are in recognition of PAST service as Chairmen of Parish Council 
and Town Mayors in England and it is therefore appropriate that outgoing 
members, rather than those newly elected, should be invited to attend.  

• Guests must NOT have previously attended a Garden Party. This must be 
emphasised to potential guests.  

 

10 Parish Councillor and Lead Member Reports 

 

To receive an update report from Parish Councillors 

 

11. Dates of next meetings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings of the Parish Council are open to the public and media 

 

 

 

 

 


